
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD 

PLANNING BOARD 

Thursday, November 10, 2022  
The Planning Board for the Town of Chesterfield will hold an in-person/hybrid 

public hearing at 7:00 PM on Thursday, November 10, 2022 at the Chesterfield 

Town Office, 422 Main Road to accept public comments on Version 6 of a 

proposed Cannabis Bylaw.  A copy of the proposed draft bylaw is available on the 

town website www.townofchesterfieldma.com or at the town clerk’s office. 

Public Access via zoom: 

Go to Zoom.com and click on JOIN 

Enter Meeting Code: 413 296 1000 and Passcode 123456 

Or call (929) 205-6099 to participate by phone using the meeting code and 

password  

 


